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Senior Counsel 
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PETITION OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE D/B/A 
EVERSOURCE ENERGY FOR LICENSE TO CONSTRUCT AND MAINTAIN 
ELECTRIC LINES OVER AND ACROSS PUBLIC WATERS IN DANVILLE 
AND STATE OWNED LAND IN SANDOWN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Dear Director Howland: 

Enclosed for docketing please find Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource 
Energy's supplemental petition for a license for the RI 93 Line to cross public waters in Danville 
and State owned land in Sandown. This supplemental petition corrects the four structure 
numbers identified for replacement in Paragraph 2, eliminates the reference to reconductoring in 
Paragraph 5 and corrects the reference in Paragraph 6(1I)(iii) to reference "State owned land" 
instead of"public waters", all in accordance with communications with the Safety Division. 
There are no other changes to the petition or supporting Exhibits. 

Pursuant to the Commission's notice of March 17, 2020, this filing is only being provided by 
email. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

cc via e-mail: Service List 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 


